
Government of West Bengal 

A. P. C. ROY GOVERNMENT COLLEGE 

Himanchal Vihar, Matigara, Siliguri-734010 

Notice No. Admin-05/23-24                                                        Dated-07.08.2023 

 

It is hereby notified to all concerned that due to some technical issues the 8th phase 

online counselling scheduled on 7th August, 2023 (as per notice no: Admin-04/23-

24, dated 05.08.2023) has been cancelled. The corresponding eligible candidates will 

be called for online admission from 9th phase (scheduled on 8th August, 2023) & 

onwards. 

 

Sd/- 

Officer-in-Charge 

A.P.C. Roy Govt. College, Siliguri 


